
 
 

 
 

Christmas Village

 
 Reservations are a must and will be taken for a 20 minute time-slot 

from 11am-2pm.  There will be a maximum of six families in the hall for 
each 20 min slot.  As a result, it is imperative that you arrive on-time. 

 As you walk through Christmas Village there will be six stations where 
children will receive treats, participate in safe, hands-on activities, 
take photos, visit with Santa, and conclude with a visit to our parish 
Nativity scene—all with Santa’s elves to guide you along your journey.  
Only one family will participate in a station at a time, giving each an 
opportunity to have fun and feel comfortable. 

 Children are encouraged to bring their letters for Santa, and WILL be 
able to visit with him at a 6-foot distance.    

 There is no limit to your family count, but we ask that you be 
considerate of other families.  Masks are required, with the exception 
of picture-taking.  

 Reservations will start beginning the weekend of November 14th/15th 

after all of the Masses and will conclude once all of the time-slots are 
filled.  Don’t delay! 

 This is a FREE event with donations gladly accepted at the door. 
 Contact Sara at the parish office with questions. 

A blessed and healthy holiday season from all of the Village staff…  

MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

COVID won’t stop Christmas.  And the elves at Christmas Village are working very hard 
to ensure that the little ones of our parish have the opportunity to visit with Santa, enjoy 
a festive atmosphere, and have some good fun, all while keeping things safe and sanitary.  

A little different this year, but here are the details of this favorite family event: 
 


